

Friends of St Mary's (FoSM's) Needs You!



Dear parents, carers, family and friends,

Welcome back!

It has been a long time since our FoSM's group have been able to meet and support the school through our much-loved fundraising and community events.

We are very much hoping to get back on track to providing the community with activities for everyone to enjoy and, in turn, to support the school. To do this, we need you!

FoSM's has always been an important and successful part of Ely St Mary's and this is due to the time and effort given by members of the FoSM's committee and parent helpers alike. In order to plan for as many opportunities as possible this year (as guidance allows) we are looking to recruit new members to the FoSM's committee. Roles include Chair Person, Secretary and Treasurer as well as general members and volunteers who may be able to assist on one off occasions as other commitments allow.

If interested, you are invited to attend the FoSM's AGM meeting taking place on 12th October, 5-6pm. Please register your interest using the form https://forms.office.com/r/V1Bnehz3A3 Please note, if you are unable to attend the meeting itself, we would still love to hear from you.

With very best wishes,

Linda Dummett (Current Chairperson, FoSM's), Miss Clarke & the Staff of Ely St Mary's